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Pastor’s Letter

Extravagant Welcome

At long last — we’re back! Back
together, face-to-face, with our
church family, while also continuing
to welcome and honor those who are
farther away. What a strange and
blessed time, this long-awaited
reunion.

As our society has ‘re-opened’ I've
found myself uneasily re-entering
public spaces that once felt
unconsciously safe. | haven’t yet
shopped at Hannaford with many
unmasked people, but | know that
day will soon come. There’s this wary
regard — and awkward dance — as
people either gleefully recognize one
another or squint to glimpse if it’s
someone familiar behind the mask.
May God help us navigate these
reunions with patience and grace.

At BHCC we are following Maine’s
new guidelines, so we no longer
require distancing in our sanctuary or
sign-ups for worship. We do expect
those attending to be fully

vaccinated, and we do require
everyone to wear masks at least
through the tourist season.
Perhaps you might wonder why.

Two groups of people are not able
to be vaccinated, and we want to
welcome them eagerly and whole-
heartedly as we gather in worship:
children under 12, and others who
are medically ineligible to be
vaccinated at this time. To be able
to include these groups in our
worship together requires that we
all do our part to create and
maintain a safe space for them,
which means — for now — going
beyond what’s strictly ‘required’
and wearing masks.

Our circle isn’t complete if we can’t
accommodate the needs of the
vulnerable. While we might have
differing perspectives on this, |
hope you can understand where
we’re coming from.

Blessings & peace,
Rob

June 2021 .

The Chimes

Bar Harbor
Congregational
Church, UCC

Cultivate Joy

Spooky pirates couldn’t dim our mini-golf joy
on an overcast spring afternoon. Congrats to
Sue and Seb for their tournament victories !

Sharing God’s Peace
Recent sunsets invite us to pause and ponder
the glory of God’s creation.






